


DEMOLITION NOTICE

The City of Wolverhampton Council has applied to the local planning authority to demolish:
              Demolition of Hickman Avenue Industrial, 
              Units 1-13 Cross Street. Wolverhampton,
              WV1 2HS                   

This process is to determine whether the prior approval of the authority will be required for the method of demolition and proposed restoration of the site.

Proposed demolition date: 15/08/2022
Signed:	On behalf of Wolverhampton City Council
Date:  05 /05/2022


IF YOU HAVE ANY COMMENTS ON THIS PROPOSED DEMOLITION PLEASE WRITE TO: PLANNING, WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL, CIVIC CENTRE, ST PETER’S SQUARE, WOLVERHAMPTON, WV1 1RP
OR EMAIL: planning@wolverhampton.gov.uk
OR PHONE: 01902 556026
ALL COMMENTS NEED TO BE RECEIVED BY [21 DAYS AFTER DATE OF NOTICE]



